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DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Historical Resources
Florida Main Street Application Re-Open

The Bureau of Historic Preservation of the Florida Department of State announced a re-opening of the Florida Main Street 2019 application for designation as a Florida Main Street community. A maximum of three communities will receive Florida Main Street designation in 2019. Complete applications much be received, in-hand no later than 5:00 p.m. ET on December 6, 2019. The package must contain the original application plus eight additional copies and be delivered to the Florida Main Street Program, R.A. Gray Building, 4th Floor, 500 South Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-0250. Any applications received past the deadline of 5:00 p.m. EST on December 6, 2019 will be returned to sender. Applications are available by contacting either Katherine Beck, Florida Main Street Program Coordinator, at (850)245-6345 or Katherine.Beck@dos.myflorida.com, or Laura Cicone, Florida Main Street Program Assistant, (850)245-6346 or Laura.Cicone@dos.myflorida.com.
